
 District 28
Cecil M. Anderson Unit 589

Unit President’s Report
March 19, 2022

Good Morning Madame President, Auxiliary Members and Guests:

This report will be brief due to no meeting in February. Members and family were struck with 
the covid virus and illnesses. We are on our way to recovery.

 Presently, 3/9/ 2022 our membership stands at 86.84% 37 Seniors and 2 Juniors, total 39.

Education chairman Molly Smith and Mary Concepcion held interviews for Girls State and 
selected one delegate and two alternates.

We will start to prepare and serve meals at Post 31 starting April 13 with favorite “taco salad”.
Will be in attendance at District 28 Honor Guard’s Rib BBQ @ Post 31 March 19, 1-6 pm with 
Unit 589 “opportunity drawings

Our Applebee’s Breakfast will be held May 14, 2022.

This concludes my report.

President Stella Perez
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